We have been experiencing Greek bureaucracy delays to our plans for a while now but finally the plans have been approved at Ioannina Archaeological Department for pre Byzantine buildings and is currently awaiting Corfu to release the permit. We have asked the church’s lawyer to contact the office to chase up the application.  As soon as the permit is granted we will forge ahead with our long-awaited refurbishments.

Before, during and after photos will follow.



